To: Kirk Development Company

During the remodeling project at our home last October and
November, it was our distinct pleasure to work closely with

Steve Cochran, the Project Supervisor.

During all aspects of the project he was available, courteous and
above all, extremely knowledgeable and helpful. We were also
very pleased with the work of all your sub contractors and the
very professional way they went about their work.

Steve did a great job of coordinating their efforts, which enabled
the project to be completed ahead of the anticipated date. Judy
and | really appreciate his professionalism and style. We hope to
work with him again on our next project, which is to begin shortly.

Remodeling projects are always a real challenge, particularly
when one considers the disturbance and mess that are created
within the home. However, working with your whole staff made it
that much less painful. We are always ready to recommend Kirk

to anyone who asks for a reference.

Yours truly,

Fred and Judy-




